
Labour Department occupational health
public talk cancelled

     In view of the latest local epidemic situation, the Labour Department
announced today (December 11) that its occupational health public talk
entitled "Occupational Health for Professional Drivers" scheduled to be held
on December 23 at Lecture Theatre, Hong Kong Central Library, has been
cancelled to reduce the flow of people and social contact. Enrolled
participants will be informed of the cancellation.

http://www.government-world.com/labour-department-occupational-health-public-talk-cancelled/
http://www.government-world.com/labour-department-occupational-health-public-talk-cancelled/

